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Comments: Comment on Colville National Forest Plan Revision

 

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Rodney Smoldon,

We strenuously oppose the weak SIA designation, and insist instead that the agency recommend wilderness

designation for all deserving roadless areas on the Kettle Crest, including at least the Profanity, Bald Snow,

Hoodoo, and Thirteenmile roadless areas

 

Thank you again for accepting public comments on this important issue.

 

bj hedahl
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Lake Forest Park, WA 98155

 


